
 

 

 

 

 

Turramurra United Football Club 

Dear Parent /Guardian,  

MSP Photography will be photographing Turramurra United Football Club. 

The packages will be available to purchase online from Tuesday 07 June 2022 for a 

limited time only.  

Cut-off date will be Sunday 26 June 2022 

To order your photos please go to: 

https://mspsydney.fotomerchanthv.com/search/ (do not enter in google search) 

You will need to use the following access code to gain entry into the portfolio of 

photographs: 

Code: TUFC2022 

To order your photos 

1. Sign in using your code and fill in the automated form 

2. Select from the photo packages available  

3. Once these have been added to your cart you can continue onto the payment 

process to complete your order 

 

IF YOU HAVE ORDERED A PACKAGE THAT INCLUDES A PORTRAIT PHOTO 

PLEASE MAKE SURE THAT YOU TAKE YOUR CHILD TO GET THEIR PORTRAIT 

TAKEN BEFORE LEAVING THE PHOTO SESSION.  

 

 

If you require any further information please contact 

MSP Photography - Sydney on 9499 6555 

https://mspsydney.fotomerchanthv.com/search/

